
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
4th January 2024 

 
Year 4 Trip to the British Museum  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
At Bramingham, we are incredibly passionate about offering the children an enhanced curriculum 
offer. In Spring 2, Year 4 will be launching their new topic of The Egyptians and as part of the 
learning, they will visit the British Museum, in London. The trip will take place on Monday 4th 
March 2024. 
 
Our time at the museum  
During our time at the museum, we will be exploring the Ancient Egypt galleries and taking part in 
an interactive workshop called ‘Excavation in Egypt’. During this workshop, the children will handle 
replica objects and discover the fascinating contents of an Egyptian tomb and how archaeologists 
work. In groups, the children will investigate what these objects tell us about ancient Egyptians, 
their lives and beliefs.  
 

Trip details 
The cost of the trip will be £15.50 per child. This includes entry to the museum, the workshop and 
your child’s coach travel to and from London. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of this 
amount. The money paid is non-refundable. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 
contributions, we will need to cancel the trip.  
 

Your child will need to arrive at school at 7.30am and make their way to the main hall where they 
will be registered. They will return to school at approximately 4.30pm.  
 

Please ensure your child wears their school uniform and trainers with a warm/waterproof coat, as 
appropriate for the weather. All children will require a packed lunch with a drink. Please remember 
that fizzy drinks and sweets are not permitted. If your child is entitled to free school meals, please 
email me if you would like our school kitchen to prepare a packed lunch for your child, before 
January 26th 2024.  
 
Please could you log onto your Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution and to give 
parental consent for the trip. Please ensure this is completed by Friday 9th February 2024. After 
this date, we will inform families if the trip is going ahead.  

If you have any questions, please email Mrs College-Orr acolledge-orr@bramingham.net  
 

Yours faithfully,  
  
The Year 4 Team  
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